CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 24, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 02231-17
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 2:43 PM

To: 'hymelj@bellsouth.net’

Subject: FW: Docket No. 160186-EI - Gulf Power Rate increase Request
Attachments: Gulf Power Notice to Customers.pdf; GP Rate OverView Case by PSC.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Hymel,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850} 413-7123

From: Jeff Hymel [mailto:hymelj@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 2:39 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: 'Jeff Hymel'

Subject: Docket No. 160186-EI - Gulf Power Rate increase Request

Dear FL PSC:

Please add me the list of the Gulf Power Rate Payers that are AGAINST this requested Rate Structure Change
AND Rate Increase slated for July 2017 — this being on top of the 1.4% Rate Increase (less Fuel Charge
Differential) the 1% of January.

They state that the average monthly bill will go up by 6.9% from $148.64 to $158.86 — BUT, the PSC Q&A
shows that a 1,000 kWh bill will actually jump 12.7% from $131.70 to $148.47!

This feels like more deception from Gulf Power just like how they were touting Amendment One.
Regards,

Jeff Hymel
Navarre, FL

This e«mail and attachments if any, are subject to the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, Title 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521 and are legally
privileged. The information contained in this esmail message is confidential information and is solely intended only for the use of the intended
individual or entity whom may or may not be named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this e.mail message is strictly prohibited. If this message is received in error, immediately notify the sender by reply e.mail, and
permanently delete the original message and/or any and all attachments.
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Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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